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CHRISTMAS HAMPER 
REMINDER

Don’t forget to bring your donations 
into the office, thank you.

The Biggest 
Congratulations 

to Flynn!
It was my absolute pleasure to take these 
two students out for a milkshake last Friday. 
Flynn Royall has not only accomplished the 
Deadly DENI status, but has now completed 
the next stage of filling one of DENI’s eggs. 
For this accomplishment, Flynn had the 
opportunity to choose a friend and come for 
a milkshake at the café of his choice. Flynn 
chose Toby McInerney, who is also on track 
with his DENI chart, to enjoy a milkshake and 
a sneaky ice-cream at Kez’s Café. Well done 
Flynn!!
Mrs Cathie McMaster, Principal



PBL
Our PBL focus for this week is “Sportsmanship”. 
Students will be completing lessons based on 
how to be a good sport. 

CANTEEN DAY
Pork Burrito Wrap

with popper or water

Infant Sport
Sport for Infants on Friday consisted of rotations. 
There were five different activities for students to 
participate in including: obstacle course, soccer 
and yoga. Students also got to complete an 
activity course on the new primary playground 
equipment.

PBL Winners

Kindergarten 2021
**ENROL NOW**
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Writing in KH
The students in KH have been busy this past 
week creating some amazing pieces of writing.  
On Friday, they started typing up their writing 
to share with their friends.

		



FARRER
Registration for Year 7 - 2022

If you have a son in Year 5 who would 
like to attend Farrer in 2022 you 

MUST register him with the Selective 
Schools Unit between 13th October 
and 16th November 2020. He will sit 

the test in March 2021.
Alternatively you can visit the Farrer 

website at www.farrer.nsw.edu.au and 
follow the Selective Schools link.
It is extremely important to register 

your son, within the time frame, to sit 
the test in March.

Please feel free to contact Farrer if you 
have any questions.

From the
Deputy’s Desk....

Amazing writing coming from 2A 
students Ruby, Scott, Liam and Willow!

Larah & Adyson from 1N are learning 
about inverse operations (that 3 + 4 = 7 is 
the same as 7 - 4 = 3).

Congratulations to Mooki sports house 
for their domination in athletics last term!

		


